March 5th, 1926.

A

Mr. John Ringling, Sarasota, Fla.

Dear Mr. Ringling:

Confirming conversation with you in Sarasota last week, I am enclosing herewith one photograph of the Fort Worth Club Building, as completed, which I sincerely ope you will put in a conspicuous place as a tribute to the zeal and ability of your very good friend, Mr. Amon G Carter, who was unquestionably the author and founder of this handsome structure.

Yours very sincerely,

WYATT C HEDRICK

WOH Enc

My Carter

RECEIV

MAR 6 1926